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Invitation letter 
 
To: French Embassy, Consulate General 
Re: Visa application for ENOC 2020+2 
Requested by:  
- First name and surname following strictly the ones in the passport:  
 
 
- Passport number and expiry date (day/month/year):  
 
- Birthdate (day/month/year):   
 
- Birthplace (city, country): 
 
Duration of the conference: July 17-22, 2022 
 
Dear Honorable Consul,  
Members of the 10th European Nonlinear Dynamics Conference (ENOC 2020+2) have invited  
 
to present a research paper entitled  
 
 
at the ENOC 2020+2, to be held in Lyon, France (July 17-22, 2022). 
 
The organisation committee respectfully requests that     
be allowed entry into France on an appropriate Visa status for the term of the visit as stated above. 
 
We are grateful for all due courtesy extended to this individual by your personnel. Your kind consideration 
to this request will be greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely 

 
 
Prof. Claude-Henri Lamarque 

Chair of ENOC 2020+2 
Lyon, July 17-22, 2022 

France 
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